

## Reading: Personal information

**Read the text and answer the following questions:**



Hello! I'm Ana. I'm 30 years old. I'm a fashion designer. I'm from Spain. I live in Asturias with my husband and two children. I live in an apartment. I have my own Fashion Studio. My husband is Mario and my two children are Rodrigo and Yanella. In my spare time, I love going shopping. I like shoes and dresses. My favorite book is *Pride and Prejudice*, my favorite movie is *The Devil wears Prada*. I love romantic music. My favorite group is La Oreja de Vangogh.

I like cleaning my house but I hate cooking. So, I like going to restaurants for dinner. My favorite food is Roasted Chicken. I don't like playing sports. I love traveling. I want to travel to Venice, Italy; it's very romantic. I like English because it is very important for my career. If I can't speak more languages, English helps me to communicate with people from different countries.

- 1 What is her name? :
- 2 What is her profession?:
- 3 Where is she from? :
- 4 Who is Mario? :
- 5 Why is English important for Ana? :
- 6 What is her favorite food?
- 7 What is her opinion about Venice?
- 8 How old is she?
- 9 What are her hobbies?
- 10 What is her favorite music?